
Newsletter -  Spring Term Week 3

Message from the Headteacher

18th March 2022

Dear Parents and Carers
At last the sun seems to be shining and it has certainly brought out
some cheer for Red Nose Day. We have taken lots of pictures of both
the costumes and the wonderful lego creations of habitats for our red
nose animals.

We are holding an information evening on Tuesday 22nd March for parents and carers
of learners on our 14-19 pathways.  This will explain the intentions of the new
pathways and give you an opportunity to ask any questions.

Finally, a thank you once again to Blue Class parents and carers for their support this
week. We really hope cases will start to slow down and we can return to normal school
without interruptions.

Have a good weekend

Best wishes

Lucy



Orange Class

This week Orange Class have started a new topic for Entertainment about the zoo.
We are reading the story, Dear Zoo, by Rod Campbell and exploring the animals in
the book.  We have had the animals captured and stuck down with sticky tape for
the children to attempt to release, using fine motor skills.  We have also been
washing the animals bodies and teeth in soapy water, using toothbrushes.  We did
some aminal prints with paint and animal stampers.  We have also been using
playdough to make objects and animals you might find at the zoo. As part of Comic
Relief’s Lego Challenge, the children have been using Duplo to create the
Savannah as an animal environment.  We have also had a visit from Becksy, the
school dog, last week for the first time.  Some of the children in the class were more
cautious than others about approaching her.  We are hoping to make her visit more
regular to familiarise the children with animals and how to treat them respectfully.

Silver Class

We have had a busy week in Silver Class. We had a music session with Alex and
learnt to play the electric guitar as demonstrated by Alistair.
We had lots of fun building our Lego Savannah for comic relief. We also had a Red
Nose Day bake off, where we made cakes and cookies for all the classes.
Unfortunately due to bad weather we couldn't make it to Tescos; however, we did
have fun creating Irish Soda Bread for St Patrick's Day.








